
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives Mr. Rowsch Nuri Shaways, the Deputy Prime
Minister of Iraq

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, met on Sunday, June 1, 2014

in his office in Baghdad, with Mr. Rowsch Nuri Shaways, the Deputy Prime Minister of Iraq for

the economic affairs and a member of the Kurdistan Democratic Party.

During the meeting, they discussed the developments of the political process in Iraq, the

election results, and how to form the next government, stressing the importance of constituting

the strong, harmonious team and forming a government that is reassuring to everybody, calling

for pulling together in order to advance Iraq and resolving its political, security and

economic crises.


